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 Required Coursework Numbers 

Subarea I. Teaching and Learning (52%)                

Objective 1: Understands how to promote language 
and skills development, design curriculum, and 
select and use assessments 

               

A. Understands how to design, implement, and 
evaluate environments to assure developmental 
and functional appropriateness 

               

B. Understands the importance of promoting the 
development of children’s self-regulatory skills 

               

C. Understands how assessments are an integral 
part of an education program and knows how to 
select, adjust, and utilize assessments for the 
benefit of children 

               

D. Knows how to design and implement 
developmentally and individually appropriate 
interdisciplinary curriculum 

               

E. Understands how to support and facilitate 
development of language in order to teach 
reading, writing, speaking, viewing, listening, 
and thinking skills 

               

F. Knows how to help children successfully apply 
their developing skills to many different 
situations, materials, and ideas 
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 Required Coursework Numbers 

Subarea II. Meaningful Curriculum for 
Learning (48%) 

               

Objective 1: Understands how to promote early 
learning in literacy, mathematics, science, social 
studies, the arts, and Physical Education 

               

A. Understands how to provide children varied 
opportunities to develop early literacy skills 

               

B. Understands how to provide children varied 
opportunities to learn concepts of mathematics 

               

C. Understands how to provide children varied 
opportunities to learn the principles of science 

               

D. Understands how to provide children varied 
opportunities to learn the foundations of social 
studies 

               

E. Understands how to provide children varied 
opportunities to develop creative expression and 
an appreciation of the arts 

               

F. Understands how to provide children varied 
opportunities to learn about health and physical 
education 
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